From:

The Chairman of the Malopolska Province Board (Sejmik) 

Krakow 26.04.05

To:

Jadwiga Lopata, Vice-president of ICPPC

Julian Rose, President of ICPPC

Dear Sir and Madam,

Thank you very much for the proposal of my becoming the patron of the conference "Stop for GMO in Poland - the Protection of the Biodiversity of the Polish Countryside - GMO-Free Zones," which I accept.

I would like to congratulate you on the undertaking of activities which aim at proclaiming the whole Poland a GMO-free zone. I hope that a fast- developing movement will prevent the biodegradation of the Polish countryside and contribute towards promoting healthy, natural food.

I offer you any help you need if only it lies within my competence. I assure you that both I and the Councilors of the Malopolska Board (Radni Sejmiku Malopolskiego) are your allies, which we have proved by passing the act aiming at proclaiming Malopolska a GMO-free zone.

Your sincerely,

Piotr Boron

